
 
 
12th October 2022 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Following our previous letter regarding our year 5 residential trip to 
Stubbington Study Centre we are pleased to inform you that the payment 
facility is now open on Parentmail/payments/shop for the balance. Thank you 
for paying the initial £50 deposit for your child’s place. There is now a balance 
of £204 which you can now pay in parts or in full at your convenience on 
Parentmail. Please go to shop and then payments. The remaining balance 
of £204 must be paid by 26th May 2023. 
 
As a reminder the trip dates are from 26th – 30th June 2023. We will send out 
letters nearer the time with more details and kit lists etc. 
 
Stubbington is a wonderful trip and the children always have a hugely 
enjoyable and educational time. The range of activities undertaken by the 
children visiting the centre includes - studying small mammals, seashore walk, 
mapping course, pond studies, building shelters, artwork, an earthquake 
course and organised games. 
 
Please note: Once you have booked a place for your child and paid the 
deposit you are liable for the full cost of the visit as now that we have 
booked the places we are committed to paying the full amount for each 
child. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Year 5 Team 


